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17th July, 2010

Arnold Shaw
1655 Capital Hill 
MN Code 3423

Dear Arnold,

We are happy to inform you that you have been chosen for the Graduate Scholarship Program at the Boston University. This scholarship program will excuse you from paying tuition fees, hostel fees and library charges at our university for the first year of your 3 year undergraduate course in Mechanical Sciences. In addition to that you will also be awarded with a monthly stipend of $200.

Your scholarship may be extended to next year depending upon your performance in the first year examinations and so on. Please find the enclosed document which will give all the details of your scholarship program, our university and all other necessary details. You are advised to go through them thoroughly.

For any queries please mail us at help@boston.edu or you can also call  us on 954-464-8827.
Congratulations once again!
Warm Regards,

Lara Cromwell
Tutorial Department, University of Auckland
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